
Woodstock Festival and Potluck Event
Saturday, August 17
ARE YOU READY?

Woodstock 50 Festival

Saturday, August 17, 2019 at 2pm

Celebrating the 50th Anniversary of
The Woodstock Music Festival at Winter Camp Park

Last Minute Details:

Potluck Dishes to share
Your favorite beverage
Chairs or Blankets
Flashlights (if you are staying for the movie)



Bug Spray - You are in THE WOODS!
Cash for the $1 Hotdogs
Cash/Checks for Donations to support the park
DJ starts promptly at 2pm
Band starts at 4pm
Woodstock movie at dusk (remember it is Rated R)
We are expecting 125-150 attendees
Parking - in the park or if full on the street. PLEASE DO
NOT PARK ON NEIGHBORS' GRASSES!!!

Friends of Winter Camp Park
 

Winter Camp Park has been acquired, and is being built, maintained and improved solely with
donations from Partners and neighbors. Outside of any site improvements, minimal park expenses
are almost $4000 per year which include taxes, insurance, electric, portable restrooms and IT
expenses. A “Friends of the Park” program was launched in 2018 to help defray those expenses and to
continue to enhance the park. With the support of the community we hope to continue in enhancing the
Park each year. Over 40 households to date have become “Friends” of Winter Camp Park and proudly
display their “2018/2019 Friends of Winter Camp Park” stickers.

Hearty thanks go to these supporters, who have joined in this effort to keep this beautiful area a vital
part of our community. It is our hope that with the support of our community we will be able to continue
the enhancement and upkeep of the park for the whole Woods Community to enjoy. Remember, there
is no membership or fee to use the Park! It is open to All residents of The Woods and their guests. For
more details on becoming a “Friend” Click Here. Even though there are multiple ways to contribute,
Pay Pal gives you the option to schedule regular contributions automatically!

If you do not want to receive any future mailings, please click on the "unsubscribe link" below.
If you know of anyone in The Woods community who is not receiving this mailing, please
forward this email to them and have them provide us with their email address.

 email - WinterCampPark@wintercamppark.com
website - www.WinterCampPark.com 

https://www.wintercamppark.com/donate

